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From: John Beeman
To: licensing
Subject: Amoco Beer License
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 1:09:50 PM

You don't often get email from jbeeman53715@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I oppose the application for a Class A Beer License by MPL Corporation Investment dba
Amoco, 1129 S. Park Street, Madison.  Given this site's troubled history of antisocial and
criminal behavior, approval of this application seems unwarranted.  

John Beeman
Romnes Apartments
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